
 
 

Hello Parish Community, 
 

My name is Dr. Adriana Julian, and I am blessed to serve as the new principal of Holy 
Rosary Bilingual Academy here in Fife. We are in full swing this school year, and our 

children are joyfully busy learning to become Saints and Scholars — growing in faith, 
language, and service every day. 

 
Thank you for your patience and support as our students take on leadership roles during 
our Thursday daily Mass. It is a beautiful sight to see them growing in confidence as they 

read, serve, and share their gifts with our parish family. 
 

Many of you have kindly asked how you might help our school thrive and continue its 
mission. One simple way is by supporting our Fall Fundraiser! This year we are selling Otis 
Spunkmeyer cookie dough and a few other delicious treats. If you would like to purchase a 
box (or two!) to enjoy or share, please stop by our school office Monday through Friday to 

view the catalog and place your order. Our cookie sale runs from October 6 to October 31, 
with a goal of reaching $10,000 in sales. 

 
Thank you for your generous spirit in embracing our school community and for your 

willingness to ensure that Holy Rosary Bilingual Academy remains a strong and joyful place 
where faith and learning flourish. 


